
EIFF director quits
Hannah  McGill  has  quit  her  role  at  the  helm  of  The
Edinburgh  International  Film  Festival  in  a  surprise

announcement today.

The story is reported on the EIFF website and on The Scotsman
Festivals website.

McGill has been artistic director of EIFF for the last four
years.
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